Vasiti Navuku

From: Iva Josivini <iva.josivini@environment.gov.fj>

Sent: Tuesday, October 29, 2019 3:37 PM

To: Vasiti Navuku

Subject: RE: signing of CDR's from 2017 when Actg Director: URGENT
Bula Vasiti

Hope your Diwali celebration went well too....

Honestly | tell you...I do not know where those items are right now since, the official handing over of all
NBSAP Project Assets to Resources Management was made in year 2015 when NBSAP Project Officially
ended.

Also note, to those Assets> $1,000.00 listed to the “Responsible Officers” whom have no longer worked for
the Department of Environment. The new replaced officers were provided with new Desktop computers and
so the old Desktop Computers which included those NBSAP Assets were removed by the Ministry IT officer
and not sure where those computers are stored. IT Officer has not return from 1 months leave until to date.

| would say those items may not be working since it is no longer in use unless the existing IT Officer to
confirm of whether it is still working or not.

Vinaka
Iva

From: Vasiti Navuku [mailto:vasiti.navuku@undp.org]

Sent: Tuesday, 29 October 2019 2:56 PM

To: lva Josivini

Subject: RE: signing of CDR's from 2017 when Actg Director: URGENT

Bula Iva,

Hope Diwalii was well enjoyed.....kerekere just trying to ascertain if assets listed under the NBSAP project are still in
working condition?

| await your response.

VN

From: Vasiti Navuku

Sent: Thursday, October 24, 2019 11:57 AM

To: lva Josivini <iva.josivini@environment.zov.f]>

Subject: RE: signing of CDR's from 2017 when Actg Director: URGENT

Bula Iva,

Vinaka sara vakalevu for the attached docs, very helpful indeed. | will look for the signed copy, to which we will have to
transfer all assets to the DoE. Would you know if all mentioned assets are still in office?

Vinaka,



